Info

From: Marko, Erik <Erik.Marko@colliersprojectleaders.com>
Sent: May-28-19 10:02 AM

To: Kelli Gillard

Cc: Jaida Ohokannoak; Matthew Hamp

Subject: 13UNO34 - Igaluit Solid Waste Project - Suspension
Hi Kelli,

Please accept this email as the City of Igaluit’s formal request for a suspension of the NIRB application 13UN034 under
143(1) of the Nunavut Planning and Project Assessment Act. We plan to re-engage the review process later in June or
early July once we have the documents we are missing.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Regards,

Erik Marko P.Eng., PMP

Project Manager
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